United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Carlsbad Field Office
620 E. Greene St.
Carlsbad, NM 88220-6292

In Reply Refer To:
3162.4 (080)
LC-065478-B

Amtex Energy, Inc.
301 N. Colorado, Ste. 354
Midland, TX 79701

Gentlemen:

We are cancelling your APD, approved August 13, 2001, for the Malco A No. 5 well, located 330N & 420°/E,
Section 3, T.18S, R.27E, Eddy County, New Mexico. This is due to the recent resubmission of the APD, on
March 3, 2003, at the same location.

Sincerely,
Joe G. L&
Mary Jo Rugwell
FOR Assistant Field Manager
Lands & Minerals
bee:
NM (062,L. Askwig)
OCD-Artesia

1&E-CFO



